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26th May 2022 

Dear Parents 

A few reminders for our Jubilee picnic tomorrow – we are so excited you are joining us for this 

event!  

• Children (and staff and parents) can wear red, white and blue for the day 

• Please enter through the green gates on to the playground – the back gate will not be open 

• Please join us at 12.30 on the KS2 playground where we will start the afternoon with the 

children singing a Jubilee song they have been learning.  We will also sing the National 

Anthem.   

• Remember your own picnic, camping chairs or blankets 

• If you have ordered your child a lunch for tomorrow, the kitchen team are providing them 

with a picnic lunch 

• Please do not bring any picnic items containing nuts and do not bring alcohol 

• Please ensure all rubbish is taken home or put in a bin – respect our school site 

• When you are ready to take your child home you must leave through the green gates and 

sign your child out.  Please be patient with staff. No other exit will be open 

• If you attend with your child, please be responsible for their behaviour 

• School staff will supervise children whose parents are unable to come and they will finish at 

usual school time 

• Mrs Belbin and Mr Walsh are offering face painting and glitter tattoos for a small charge.   

• Big Chiefs ice cream van is coming if you’d like to purchase a dessert from 1pm 

• At 1.30, Jules the Entertainer will be running a magic show in the main hall 

• Toilets are located in the KS2 building and will be signposted 

• Please ensure your children do not use the play equipment – this will be taped off 

Our school rules are Ready, Respectful, Safe – please remember these apply to everyone on our 

school site. 

We are really looking forward to celebrating with you tomorrow! 

Best wishes 

Helen Frampton 

Headteacher 
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